
              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

    109/SNTC/SSD/24             10/10/2024 

              

              

               

NOTICE 

All students are hereby informed that the college will remain closed on 12th October 2024 

on account of Dussehra. 

May this festival bring joy, prosperity, and the triumph of good over evil. Regular classes will 

resume on 14th October 2024. 
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